
 
 
 
October 12, 2023 
 
BY RESS 
 
Nancy Marconi  
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700, P.O. Box 2319  
Toronto, Ontario  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi: 
 

Re: EB-2022-0157 – Enbridge Gas Inc. – Panhandle Regional Expansion Project 
 
I am writing on behalf of Environmental Defence regarding the evidence in this proceeding and 
the oral hearing. After reviewing Enbridge’s updated evidence and updated interrogatory 
responses, we believe it would be helpful for the OEB to have an update of Environmental 
Defence’s evidence. For instance, this update would reflect the latest commodity costs and 
Enbridge's updated customer attachment forecast. This would provide better consistency and 
comparability with Enbridge’s evidence. We therefore plan to file an update and propose to file it 
by noon on October 20th at the latest. 
 
With respect to the hearing, it is not clear whether parties will have any questions for Dr. 
McDiarmid. We propose to reach out to parties to determine whether that is the case and whether 
her attendance is necessary.  
 
In the meantime, we welcome any directions that the OEB might have for us regarding the above 
topics. 
 
Yours truly, 

 

Kent Elson 
 
cc: Parties in the above proceeding 

Elson 
Advocacy 

Elson Advocacy  
Professional Corporation 

Kent@ElsonAdvocacy.ca 
1062 College St., Toronto, ON   M6H 1A9 

tel:  416 906-7305 
fax:  416 763-5435 

 


